
London Hydro 
111 Horton Street, P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON. N6A 4H6 
(519) 661-5800 
 
 

 
April 15, 2022 

 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re: Reliability and Power Quality Review Working Group – OEB File No. EB-2021-0307 

 

Dear Registrar,  

On behalf of London Hydro, I would like to express interest in participating in the RPQR WG. As the 

Director of Systems Engineering overseeing Planning, Asset Management, and Reliability at London 

Hydro, I look forward to working collaboratively with the WG representatives on technical issues and 

challenges, as well as assist OEB staff in the development and implementation of benchmarking, 

customer-specific reliability and reliability analytics.   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Ismail Sheikh, P.Eng. M.Eng. 

Director, Systems Engineering 

Email: sheikhi@londonhydro.com 

Phone: 519-668-5800  x6528 


